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Street Department: 
The crews are working on asphalt patches and sidewalk repairs. Also, the crew is getting the 
equipment ready for leaf season. The leaf collection program will begin on October 21st.            
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The water and sewer crews are rebuilding catch basins throughout the city and working on the 
valve-turning program.            
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance 
The crews are performing tree maintenance and groundwork throughout the city.        
     
ODOT Project 
Drexel-Main to Broad- The preliminary work started yesterday, with staking and layout. 
Broad-Westland Ave. to Nelson Rd. will follow the Drexel project. Both projects should be 
completed in mid-October.            
 
2024 Street Project 
The project is underway; the contractor is working on the concrete portion. Once the concrete 
work is complete, the paving portion will start. The contractor is working on Charles between 
Montrose and Remington, installing the curb. Once the curb work is complete, sidewalk 
installation will begin. They will also be working on Denver Ave. between Merkle and Gould and 
will be performing the same process.  
 
Grandon Ave- Water Line Project  
The project is complete except for pavement markings, which should occur in early October.     



 
Chelsea Ave-Water Line Project 
The project is complete except for pavement markings, which should occur in early October. 
 
 
 

2024 Sidewalk Project 
The project is underway, and the contractor is currently working in the North and Central 
sections of the City and will move to the South section next week. 
 
Stanbery Project 
The project has started, and the contractor is working on replacing the water main line. The 
waterline portion of the project should be completed in early October.  
 
 
College Ave.-Columbia Gas Project 
The project is complete. 
 


